
26/06/2020 

MS Mandy Hansen 
50 Maroa CRES 
Allambie NSW 2100 
mandyhansen_1@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I think this will be a great service for the local area. The old boatshed site is definitely due for a 
renovation and the design of the new cafe, without the boat ramps (which are a WHS issue as 
they are) is a smart looking and modern design which will improve the look of the area.
It will be great to have a cafe in the location for locals taking a walk or a paddle around the 
harbour rather than having to go into Manly. 
I fully support the submission.
Regards
Mandy Hansen 
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